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Dear Year 13 Parents  

Year 13 Academic Evening Recording  

Just before the half-term break we had the privilege of working with the Year 13s. Our focus was thinking about 

how to maintain mental flexibility and cognitive bandwidth everyday.  As members of the RGS community 

you all have access to the #NeuroNinja Learning Hub where you can find lots of videos that explain how to 

get the most out of your amazing brain. AYP takes your privacy seriously - here is our GDPR policy. 

Please find at the link the presentation we shared and also the booklet we used. 

On the evening of Monday 16 October we did a webinar for parents that is linked here.  We are very grateful 

to receive feedback and if you could spare a couple of minutes to send us some, you can do so here. 

If you have any questions about the #NeuroNinja programme please email Andrew Wright - 

andrewwright@aypuk.com 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sabrina Lawson 

Assistant Head 

 

Andrew Wright 

Action Your Potential 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJyhvCsHzGe1uhuesS-XFi-HOndIdFA-fs-pSXgdHYGBZeXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QvG7mNLYfopYLZ7E_nviZLmect2NfNtK/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1rkofU58roqBHWS2M3yK0DlTAdKX8hFG6/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106315155788047237638&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LgwcTTvY4rjN4orm_56DWP4cfeq1C3vH/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IOXXkYWISjbitbwz9-Kz3u_cEkiQVutK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IOXXkYWISjbitbwz9-Kz3u_cEkiQVutK/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecffXHwxrQpwJ58Uth6HN4ET7hbwkkPWajNb7hzSp3pnJmQA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:andrewwright@aypuk.com

